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Dear Parents            24th January 2024 

 

SATs Support Sessions for Pupils in Year 6  

At the end of Key Stage 2, children are required to take statutory assessments in reading, maths and GPAS 

(grammar, punctuation and spelling).  These tests will take place during the week commencing 13th May.  In order to 

further help prepare your child for these tests Mr Carter will run an after-school SATs club on Wednesdays after 

school. The club will run from 3.15pm – 4.15pm.  

 

There will be a charge of £12 for these sessions as we have to buy resources to ensure that the children have 

practice SATs papers. The school has subsidised this cost and the materials will be your child’s to keep. Snacks will 

also be provided. 

The club will run on the following dates: 

31st January 

7th, 21st and 28th February 

6th, 13th, 20th and 27th March 

17th and 24th April 

1st and 8th May 

Please sign and return the permission slip to school as soon as possible with your payment.  Alternatively, you can 

pay by bank transfer using the following details: A/C no 04297474, sort code 60-13-09, A/C name Firle CE School. 

Please use the reference SATs Club. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Rachel West 

Executive Head Teacher 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 After-School SATs Club 

 

I give permission for my child: _________________ (Name) to attend the after-school SATs  

Club and 

 

enclose £12  have paid by BACs 

 

Signed: ______________________________ (Parent) 


